
 
 
 

• Congratulations to the Varsity Girls Winter Track Team at their crossover meet last night. Junior 
Ava H. got 1st place in the 300 meter with a time of 46.86.  Sophomore Shayden K. placed 3rd overall 
in triple jump with a jump of 31 feet 11 inches and Freshman Lily K. tripled jumped a personal best 
26 feet 9 and ¼  inches.  Excellent job girls! 

 
• Attention all students 7-12: BHS Presents Talent Show is Friday, February 10th! Applications can 

be picked up outside rooms 140 or 241. Please see Mrs. Carey or Mrs. Fama if you have any questions. 
 
• Anyone interested in building the set for the spring musical Bye Bye Birdie should come to Rowe 

Hall Monday 1/9. Momma Linda will be here to start construction! 
 
• The next Social Studies Honors Society meeting will be on Monday 1/9 @ 7:15 in the Library. 

Check TEAMS for details.  
 
• Attention Chel players: Babylon eSports will host an NHL tournament on Wednesday, January 11th 

directly after school in the cafeteria. Be sure to scan a QR code and register ASAP—entries will be 
capped at 32. See you at puck drop! 

 
• There will be a brief meeting on Tuesday 1/10 immediately after school in Room 283 for all those 

interested in participating in Middle School Wrestling. Any questions or concerns see Coach Grande 
or Coach Russo. Also, there will be Sports Physicals on Thursday 1/12 for those who need them. 

 
• The National English Honor Society will meet on Tuesday 1/10 at 7:10 AM in Rowe Hall. All 

members are expected to attend. If you have any questions, please see either Mrs. Johanson or Mrs. 
Small.  

 
• Driver Ed enrollment for the Spring 2023 semester has begun and will end on Monday 1/9. Once 

again, we will be offering the choice of Driving School instruction or Parent/Guardian instruction. 
Registration forms with more information are available in the Attendance Office (and will soon be 
posted on BHS website). Enrollment is limited and will be based on age (oldest first).  


